
WHSmith are supporting our School with their “Free Vouchers for School Scheme” and we need your 
help to make it a success!!  

We have signed up to a new scheme to earn Free Vouchers for our School: WH Smith has agreed to 
donate 10% of the value on all our Parents/Carers spend on Books and Stationery* between 1st June 
– 30th September 2021  

Please print and take the below barcode in to a WH Smith High Street Store and ask the cashier to 
scan the barcode along with your items at the checkout or scan at the self-service till. 

If completing your purchase online simply enter the barcode number below into the “do you have a 
promo code” box 

You can use this barcode every time you shop with participating WH Smith stores or on WHSmith.co.uk 
between 01/06/2021 – 30/09/2021 and it can be used in conjunction with any other offer. 

 
 

60228338 

 
 

After 30th September we will receive 10% of the value of the spend on Books and Stationery* earned 
by everyone that has participated, back in vouchers for the School. 

You can use this barcode every time you shop with participating WH Smith stores or on WHSmith.co.uk 
between 01/06/2021 – 30/09/2021 and it can be used in conjunction with any other offer. 

Thank you for helping to support our school. 

 

 


